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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 11:05 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Thank you for a great year!

 

From: Akmon, Dharma <xxxxxxx@a2gov.org>  
Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2023 11:00 AM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thank you for a great year! 
 
Transportation Commission, 
 
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the last meeting of the year and the last meeting before 
Councilmember Briggs takes over as Council liaison. Thank you all so much for your work of the past year 
and trust that I will continue to be very engaged in transportation issues and moving our transportation 
plan forward. 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Dharma 
 


